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Mosby's Essential Sciences for Therapeutic Massage - E-Book Sandy Fritz 2020-02-14 Get the science background you need
to master massage therapy! Mosby’s Essential Sciences for Therapeutic Massage, 6th Edition provides full-color, easyto-read coverage of anatomy and physiology, biomechanics, kinesiology, and pathologic conditions for the entire body.
Realistic examples apply A&P content directly to the practice of massage therapy, and learning activities help you
review key material and develop critical thinking skills. Written by noted massage therapy educators Sandy Fritz and
Luke Allen Fritz, this guide provides a solid foundation in the sciences and positions you for success on licensing and
certification exams. Coverage of essential sciences and practical application helps you study for and pass licensing
and certification exams, including the Massage and Bodywork Licensing Examination (MBLEx) and Board Certification in
Therapeutic Massage and Bodywork (BCTMB). Over 700 full-color line drawings and photos show muscle locations,
attachments, and actions — required knowledge for passing certification exams and for practicing massage therapy. ELAPcompliant content ensures that your skills and knowledge of massage therapy meet the proficiency recommendations of the
Entry-Level Analysis Project. Learning features include chapter outlines, objectives, summaries, key terms, practical
applications, multiple-choice review and discussion questions, plus workbook sections on Evolve. Biomechanics Basics
chapter includes gait assessment and muscle testing activities along with critical thinking questions. Sections on
pathologic conditions include suggestions for referral protocols as well as indications and contraindications for
therapeutic massage. Coverage of nutrition explains how nutrition and nutritional products might affect or interfere
with massage therapy, describing the basics of nutrition, the digestive process, and all of the main vitamins and
minerals and their functions in the body. Practical Applications boxes include photos of massage techniques and
settings, and help you learn competencies and apply material to real-world practice. Focus on Professionalism boxes
summarize key information about ethics and best business practices. Mentoring Tips provide practical insight into
important topics and on being a massage therapy professional. Learning How to Learn boxes at the beginning of each
chapter make it easier to comprehend key concepts. Learn More on the Web boxes in the book and on Evolve suggest online
resources for further reading and research. Quick Content Review in Question Form on Evolve reinforces the key material
in each chapter and increases critical thinking skills. Appendix on diseases/conditions provides a quick reference to
indications and contraindications, showing how pathologic conditions may affect the safety and efficacy of therapeutic
massage.
Berry & Kohn's Operating Room Technique, 12/e
Workbook and Competency Evaluation Review for Mosby's Textbook for Nursing Assistants - E-Book Sheila A. Sorrentino
2020-03-03 It’s an essential workbook and exam review all in one! Corresponding to the chapters in Sorrentino and
Remmert’s comprehensive text, the Workbook and Competency Evaluation Review for Mosby’s Textbook for Nursing
Assistants, 10th Edition reinforces your understanding with numerous exercises and review questions — including
matching, multiple-choice, labeling, crosswords, and mini case studies. Checklists for each of the 100+ procedures in
the text help you study key skills. The Competency Evaluation Review section prepares you for the CNA exam with a
review of content, a skills evaluation review, and two practice exams. Competency Evaluation Review provides content
review, quizzes, and sample exams to help you prepare for certification. A wide variety of exercises, including
matching, multiple-choice, labeling, crosswords, and mini case studies, reinforce learning. Procedure checklists
prepare you for the skills demonstration portion of the certification exam. UPDATED! New chapter organization breaks
material into manageable portions, improving your ability to retain important information.
Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants - E-Book Sheila A. Sorrentino 2014-03-12 Ideal for shorter, more focused
courses, this concise text provides coverage of the concepts and skills that are essential for becoming a nursing
assistant. It clearly and logically presents the responsibilities of the nursing assistant in a readable, highly visual
format that appeals to learners of all levels. - Focus On the Pride boxes emphasize Personal and professional
responsibility, Rights and respect, Independence and social interaction, Delegation and teamwork, and Ethics and Laws
providing a convenient overview of key elements of the nursing assistant’s responsibilities in providing competent
patient care, and reminds readers that this caregiver role is one they can take pride in performing. - Focus on
Communication boxes includes guidelines for how to communicate most clearly to residents/patients and how to avoid
making them feel uncomfortable emphasizing the importance of good communication while providing practical tips. - Key
Abbreviations are now listed at the beginning of each chapter to help familiarize readers with commonly used
abbreviations. - Includes three new chapters on Preventing Falls; Safely Handling, Moving, and Transferring the Person;
and Mental Health Problems.
Mosby's Textbook for Nursing Assistants - Soft Cover Version Sheila A. Sorrentino 2020-03-27 Known for its
comprehensive coverage, readability, and visual presentation, Mosby's Textbook for Nursing Assistants, 10th Edition
helps prepare you to work in long-term care, acute care, and subacute care settings - and includes a practice scenario
in each chapter to enhance clinical judgment skills. It is the most comprehensive text for CNA programs, packed with
step-by-step instructions for over 100 procedures and perfect for programs that are 80 hours or longer. The lifespan
coverage includes skills not only for adults and older residents, but also for maternity and pediatric patients, so you
are comfortable in a variety of care settings. New chapter organization allows you to learn in manageable portions and
a revitalized art program clarifies important concepts and procedural steps. A clear writing style at a 7th grade
reading level ensures accessibility for low-level learners. Over 100 skills outlined in pre- procedure, procedure, and
post-procedure sections ensure you learn all the necessary steps to pass the skills portion of the certification exam.
Complete coverage of the knowledge and skills needed to pass the state certification exam and engage in safe practice.
Focus on Practice: Problem Solving provides scenarios that stimulate critical thinking about common situations
encountered during practice. Focus on Math feature reviews mathematical calculations needed in various care measures
and procedures. Focus on Surveys feature highlights the nursing assistant's role during state inspections. Getting a
Job chapter covers the soft skills needed to seek and obtain employment. Focus on PRIDE: The Person, Family, and
Yourself boxes build on chapter concepts to help promote pride in the nursing assistant, the resident, and the
resident's family. Promoting Safety and Comfort boxes emphasize the importance of the patient's or resident's safety
and comfort. Delegation Guidelines detail the specifics of accepting delegated tasks. Focus on Children and Older
Person boxes provide age-specific information about special needs, considerations, and circumstances of children and
older persons. Focus on Long-Term Care and Home Care boxes highlight information vital to providing competent care in
the long-term and home care settings. Focus on Communication boxes provide guidelines for how to clearly communicate
with residents and avoid comments that might make them uncomfortable. Caring About Culture boxes contain information to
help you learn about the various practices of other cultures. Teamwork and Time Management boxes provide specific
guidelines to help nursing assistants work most efficiently whether independently or as part of the nursing team.
Chapter review questions are a useful study guide found at the end of each chapter. UPDATED! Shorter, more focused
chapters help you retain important concepts and skills covered in the NATCEP certification exam. NEW and UPDATED! New
chapter organization breaks material into manageable portions, improving your ability to retain important information.
UPDATED! Enhanced art program illustrates important content and procedures.
Lippincott Video Series for Nursing Assistants Pamela Carter 2015-04-30 With more than 8 hours of engaging footage, the
updated "Lippincott Video Series for Nursing Assistants" shows complete step-by-step demonstrations of the core skills
performed daily by nursing assistants. The Second Edition includes brand new footage to reflect best practices and
equipment currently found in the health care setting. In addition to teaching technical skills, this dynamic video
series promotes qualities such as compassion and empathy, and demonstrates non-technical skills such as respecting the
individual, caring for people with dementia, death and dying, and entry into the workforce. Ideal as a stand-alone
learning tool or as a companion to the Carter suite of textbooks, these videos parallel the skills in the textbooks and
are organized into fifteen modules for easy reference. The new edition also provides the ability to view closed
captioning in English or Spanish.
Mosby's Textbook for Nursing Assistants - Textbook and Workbook Package Sheila A. Sorrentino 2007-12-01 This
convenient, money-saving package is a must-have for nursing students! It includes Mosby's Textbook for Nursing
Assistants, 7th edition and Workbook for Mosby's Textbook for Nursing Assistants.
DHO: Health Science Louise M Simmers 2013-08-23 The highly respected DIVERSIFIED HEALTH OCCUPATIONS is now HEALTH
SCIENCE! The new 8th edition continues to be the all in one resource for introductory coursework in the health science
curriculum. Organized in two parts, the first section of the book presents foundational information required to enter a
broad range of health professions, such as infection control, first aid, and professionalism. The second provides
fundamental entry-level skills by specific careers, including medical assisting, dental assisting, and more. Carefully
revised with new photos throughout, this eighth edition includes a new chapter on Medical Math, information on the
Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act, new nutritional guidelines from the U.S. Department of Agriculture, updates
that correlate with the National Healthcare Foundation Standards, and much more! Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Mosby's Canadian Textbook for the Support Worker - E-Book Sheila A. Sorrentino 2014-04-22 Mosby’s Canadian Textbook for
the Support Worker prepares students to function in the role of support worker in community and institutional settings.
The #1 text used by Support Worker programs across Canada and at Canadian-affiliated schools worldwide, the book covers
the broad foundation of skills that support workers/resident care aides/health care aides need in order to perform
their role safely and effectively. Comprehensive, yet easy to read, Mosby’s Canadian Textbook for the Support Worker
makes learning easy with clear explanations of concepts and step-by-step presentations of procedures. Numerous fullcolour illustrations, photographs, charts, and tables are combined with real-life case studies and examples to provide
the reader with an outstanding learning experience. Covers key procedures for Canadian support workers – 95 in total
Recognizes provincial/territorial differences in scope of practice Clear, detailed instructions in step-by-step
procedures Evidence-based practice: chapter references supplied at end of book Reflects current Canadian practice and
terminology Additional First Nations content Chapter summaries to aid student comprehension Rationales for all
procedure steps Test Bank features higher-level taxonomies to allow testing that focuses on cognitive level
Instructor’s Test Bank features higher-level taxonomies to allow testing that focuses on cognitive level And more!
DHO Health Science Updated Louise M Simmers 2016-01-01 The highly respected DIVERSIFIED HEALTH OCCUPATIONS is now DHO
HEALTH SCIENCE UPDATED. The Eighth Edition of this trusted text continues to provide an all-in-one resource for
introductory coursework in the health science curriculum. Organized in two parts, the text opens with foundational
information required to enter a broad range of health professions, including infection control, first aid, legal
requirements, and professionalism. The second part covers fundamental entry-level skills for a range of specific
careers, including medical assisting, dental assisting, and more. Carefully revised, the updated Eighth Edition
includes information on the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act, new nutritional guidelines from the U.S.
Department of Agriculture, updates that correlate with the Enhanced National Healthcare Foundation Standards, and more
to prepare you for success in today’s high-demand health science careers. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Nursing Assistant Relda Timmeney Kelly 2000-01-07
Mosby's Textbook for Nursing Assistants Sheila A. Sorrentino 2011-12 With step-by-step instructions for over 100
nursing assistant procedures, Mosby's Textbook for Nursing Assistants, 8th Edition makes it easy to master the skills
you need to succeed as a nursing assistant. Known for its visual approach and comprehensive, easy-to-read coverage,
this market-leading text emphasizes the importance of the patient or resident as a person, communication, safety,
comfort, effective delegation, and teamwork and time management. This edition provides expanded content on the person's
rights and pressure ulcers. The updated companion CD includes three new procedures, an updated audio glossary, and
more. Written by respected educator Sheila Sorrentino and expert co-author Leighann Remmert, Mosby's Textbook for
Nursing Assistants makes nurse assisting easy to learn. Complete coverage includes the knowledge and skills needed by
the nursing assistant. A clear, readable writing style is supplemented with hundreds of full-color photographs and
illustrations. Over 100 procedures are divided into pre-procedure, procedure, and post-procedure sections for easier
learning. Skills on the NNAAP® exam are highlighted throughout and have been updated to match the 2012 test plan.
Delegation Guidelines identify your specific responsibilities in accepting commonly delegated tasks. Teamwork and Time
Management boxes indicate ways you can efficiently work with and help nursing team members. Promoting Safety and
Comfort boxes detail measures and cautions for providing safe, effective patient care. Caring About Culture boxes help
you learn about the beliefs and customs of other cultures so you can provide appropriate care. Focus on Children and
Older Persons boxes provide age-specific information about the special needs, considerations, and circumstances of
children and older persons. Focus on Long-Term Care and Home Care boxes highlight information vital to providing
competent care in these settings. Focus on Communication boxes provide guidelines for what to say and ask when
communicating with residents, visitors, and the nursing team. Key abbreviations are included at the beginning of each
chapter, with a comprehensive glossary at the back of the book. Key terms introduce chapter content with the important
words and phrases. Chapter Review Questions are useful in guiding your study, reviewing what you have learned, and
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studying for a test or the competency evaluation. CD icons indicate skills included on the companion CD. Video clip
icons indicate skills for which video clips are included on the free Evolve companion website. Video icons indicate
skills included in the Mosby's Nursing Assistant Video Skills 3.0 DVDs (sold separately). The Workbook and Competency
Evaluation Review corresponds to chapters in the text and encourages learning with a wide variety of exercises and
activities that challenge you to remember what you've learned. It also includes over 100 checklists, one for each
procedure in the textbook. The Competency Evaluation Review includes content review, skills evaluation review, and two
practice exams. Sold separately. NEW! The Person's Rights and Pressure Ulcers chapters provides expanded information on
these key areas. NEW Focus on PRIDE boxes highlight personal and professional responsibility, rights and respect,
independence and social interaction, delegation and teamwork, and ethics and laws to help you promote pride in the
person, family, and yourself. Two laminated, pocket-sized cards include information on normal vital signs, common
measurement conversions, positioning, the 24-hour clock, and abdominal and lateral regions. Updated companion CD
contains interactive procedures, including three new procedures, learning exercises, an updated audio glossary, and a
new Spanish audio glossary with phrases and terms. An updated A&P review, Body Spectrum, is available on the CD and on
the Evolve companion website.
Pediatric Nursing - E-Book Debra L. Price 2014-04-11 Covering evidence-based pediatric nursing care from infancy
through adolescence, Pediatric Nursing: An Introductory Text, 11th Edition provides a clear, easy-to-read guide to
pediatric nursing for LPN/LVN students. Content in this edition is reorganized for a "best of both worlds" approach to
pediatric nursing, with early chapters devoted to normal growth and development by age group followed by chapters
covering the most common childhood disorders grouped by body system. Updated coverage reflects the latest issues in
pediatric nursing care, including childhood obesity and teenage pregnancy. Clinical Snapshots and Nursing Care Plans
with critical thinking questions show how to apply the nursing process in real patient care scenarios. Written by noted
pediatric nursing educators Debra L. Price and Julie F. Gwin, this market-leading textbook provides the essential
knowledge you need to succeed in LPN/LVN practice. Reading Level: 9.6 Nursing Care Plans with critical thinking
questions reinforce problem-solving skills as the nursing process is applied to pediatric nursing, with NEW critical
thinking answer guidelines provided on the companion Evolve website Evolve to help you understand how a care plan is
developed and how to evaluate care of a patient. UNIQUE! Free, built-in Study Guide includes scenario-based clinical
activities and practice questions for each chapter. Complete, concise coverage of evidence-based pediatric nursing care
includes cultural and spiritual influences, complementary and alternative therapies for pain management, and pediatric
psychophysiologic responses to bioterrorism and threats of bioterrorism. UNIQUE! Clinical Snapshots describe patient
scenarios and include photographs of pediatric assessment and specific disorders, helping you apply critical thinking
skills to clinical situations. Did You Know boxes list assessment data to help you recognize possible pediatric
disorders. Nursing Brief boxes stress key points and help in prioritizing information. Communication boxes offer tips
and techniques for successful nurse-patient-family communication. Health Promotion boxes and content highlight familycentered care, wellness, and illness prevention. Home Care Considerations boxes address home care issues for children
with chronic illnesses and congenital disorders as well as community-based care issues including immunization,
nutrition, and overall health promotion. UNIQUE! LPN Threads make learning easier, featuring an student-friendly
reading level, key terms with phonetic pronunciations and text page references, chapter objectives, special features
boxes, and full-color art, photographs, and design.
Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants - Text, Workbook and Mosby's Nursing Assistant Skills DVD - Student Version
4.0 Package Sheila A. Sorrentino 2014-04-14 Corresponding chapter-by-chapter to Mosby's Essentials for Nursing
Assistants, 5th Edition, Elsevier Adaptive Learning combines the power of brain science with sophisticated, patented
Cerego algorithms to help you learn faster and remember longer. It's fun; it's engaging; and it's constantly tracking
your performance and adapting to deliver content precisely when it's needed to ensure core information is transformed
into lasting knowledge.
Mosby's Textbook for Long-term Care Assistants Sheila A. Sorrentino 1994
Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants + Workbook and Clinical Skills Sheila A. Sorrentino 2018-03 Mosby's
Essentials for Nursing Assistants - E-Book
Essentials of Nursing Leadership and Management Ruth M. Tappen 2004-01 This new edition focuses on preparing your
students to assume the role as a significant member of the health-care team and manager of care, and is designed to
help your students transition to professional nursing practice. Developed as a user-friendly text, the content and
style makes it a great tool for your students in or out of the classroom. (Midwest).
Essentials of Psychiatric Mental Health Nursing - E-Book Elizabeth M. Varcarolis 2016-07-22 Awarded third place in the
2017 AJN Book of the Year Awards in the Psychiatric and Mental Health Nursing Category. Get a full understanding of
today’s psychiatric nursing practice in less time! Essentials of Psychiatric Mental Health Nursing, 3rd Edition offers
the perfect balance of essential nursing interventions and clinical content paired with current research and evidencebased practice to fully equip you for today’s field of mental health nursing. This new edition continues to retain the
reader-friendly style, emphasis on therapeutic communication, and the nursing process organization that was successful
in the previous edition. It also includes additional DSM-5 disorders, illustrations of various neurobiology disorders,
a new neurobiology learning tool, and new NCLEX review questions to help you pass your course and thoroughly prepare
for the psychiatric nursing section of the NCLEX. REVISED! Examining the Evidence boxes explain the reasoning behind
nursing interventions and how research affects everyday practice. UNIQUE! Applying the Art sections in the clinical
chapters provide examples of therapeutic and nontherapeutic communication techniques as well as realistic nurse-patient
interaction scenarios. Chapter review questions reinforce essential content from the chapter. Critical thinking
questions introduce clinical situations in psychiatric nursing. Nursing Interventions tables familiarize readers with
interventions for a disorder that they will encounter in clinical practice. Key concepts and terms clarify essential
terminology. Vignettes offer succinct, real-life glimpses into clinical practice by describing patients and their
psychiatric disorders. Assessment Guidelines familiarize readers with methods of assessing patients. Potential Nursing
Diagnosis tables give several possible nursing diagnoses for a particular disorder along with the associated signs and
symptoms. DSM-5 diagnostic criteria identifies medical diagnostic criteria for psychiatric disorders for integration
into the nursing plan of care. Important contributions from psychiatric mental health nursing pioneers are featured in
the opening unit pages. Cultural Considerations sections reinforce the principles of culturally competent care. Key
Points to Remember outline the main concepts of each chapter in an easy to comprehend and concise bulleted list.
Appendices feature the DSM-5 Classifications and a list of the latest NANDA-I diagnoses for readers’ reference.
Workbook and Competency Evaluation Review for Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants - E-Book Leighann Remmert
2022-02-05 Reinforce your understanding of essential nurse assisting skills and competencies! Corresponding to the
chapters in Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants, 7th Edition, this workbook uses a variety of exercises,
activities, and review questions to help you get the most out of your textbook. Checklists make it easier to study and
practice each of the 75 procedures in the text. And the Competency Evaluation Review section helps you prepare for the
certification exam with a review of content, skills evaluation, and two practice exams! Answers are provided for the
review and exam questions included in the Competency Evaluation Review section. Wide variety of exercises reinforces
your understanding of important concepts with matching, multiple-choice, labeling, fill-in-the-blank, and case study
questions, plus crossword puzzles. Competency Evaluation Review section includes a review of content, review questions
for all key topics, skills evaluation, and more. Two practice examinations help you study for the written certification
exam. Procedure Checklists help you prepare for the demonstration portion of the certification exam. Answers are
provided for the review and exam questions included in the Competency Evaluation Review section. NEW exercises cover
new chapters in the Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants, 7th Edition textbook.
Workbook and Competency Evaluation Review for Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants - E-Book Leighann Remmert
2018-02-16 Reinforce your understanding of the essentials! Corresponding to the chapters in Sorrentino’s Mosby’s
Essentials for Nursing Assistants, 6th Edition this workbook provides a clear, comprehensive review of all the material
included in the text. It uses a number of exercises and activities including case studies, matching, crosswords,
labeling activities, multiple choice questions, and critical thinking exercises. In addition, over 75 checklists — one
for every procedure in the text – help you evaluate your proficiency in skills drills. The Competency Evaluation Review
section helps you prepare for the certification exam with content review, chapter quizzes, two final exams, and more!
Competency Review section includes content review and review questions for all key topics. 75 procedure checklists
allow step-by-step review of each procedure. A wide variety of exercises enhances your ability to learn the material.
Additional quizzes and practice exams provide the opportunity for further study and review. NEW! Updated exercises
cover new textbook chapters from the main text including Ethics and Laws, Moving the Person, Transferring the Person,
Urinary Catheters, Fluid Needs, Hearing, Speech, and Vision Problems, and Getting a Job. NEW! Math exercises increases
your familiarity with common formulas and calculations found on the job.
Foundations of Nursing - E-Book Barbara Lauritsen Christensen 2013-12-27 Part of the popular LPN Threads series, this
comprehensive text prepares you for safe and effective nursing practice in today’s fast-paced healthcare environment.
Covering maternal and neonatal, pediatric, geriatric, mental health, and community nursing, Foundations of Nursing, 6th
Edition, includes all of the essential LPN/LVN content you need. Companion CD includes animations and audio clips
depicting physiologic processes, physical assessment video clips, an English/Spanish glossary with definitions and
audio pronunciations, an anatomy coloring book, and a fluid and electrolytes tutorial. The consistent, logical
framework of the nursing process connects specific disorders to patient care. A mathematics review chapter provides a
complete review of basic arithmetic skills and practice in drug dosage calculation to ensure safe medication
administration. Safety Alert boxes help you implement The Joint Commission’s safety guidelines in all settings, with
considerations for special populations. Nursing Diagnosis boxes, screened and highlighted in the text, include nursing
diagnoses for specific disorders paired with the appropriate nursing interventions. More than 100 skills in a step-bystep format with full-color illustrations present clearly defined nursing actions with rationales for the skills and
techniques you’ll use in practice. Medication tables are meticulously detailed and provide quick access to action,
dosage, precautions, and nursing considerations for commonly used drugs. Nursing Care Plans, presented in a case-study
format, emphasize patient goals and outcomes and end with Critical Thinking Questions to develop your clinical
decision-making skills. Coordinated Care boxes emphasize parameters for prioritizing tasks, as well as assigning tasks
to and supervising unlicensed assistive personnel. Patient Teaching boxes and Family Teaching boxes include posthospital discharge guidelines and disease prevention instructions with a strong focus on three-way communication among
the nurse, patient, and family members. Life Span Considerations for Older Adults boxes provide age-specific
information for the care of the aging population, which is often the primary focus of the LPN/LVN nurse. Home Care
Considerations boxes discuss the issues facing patients and caregivers in the home health care setting. Health
Promotion boxes provide key information on staying healthy and preventing disease, with tips on wellness from Healthy
People 2010. Cultural Considerations boxes discuss how to address the health needs of a culturally diverse patient
population when planning care. Enhanced focus on the NCLEX® Examination offers end-of-chapter Get Ready for the NCLEX
Examination! sections with key points for self-guided study and remediation and an extensive set of review questions
for thorough self-assessment. Additional review questions on Evolve provide instant feedback with correct answer and
rationale for even more test-taking practice. Evidence-Based Practice boxes summarize the latest research findings and
highlight how they apply to LPN/LVN practice. Updated, vibrant full-color design highlights key information and
enhances your understanding of important concepts.
Adult Health Nursing Barbara Lauritsen Christensen 2005 CD-ROM contient: "audio pronunciation guide, NCLEX-style review
questions, critical thinking review, animations, video clips, Spanish-English phrases, a fluids and electrolytes
tutorial, the Body Spectrum electronic anation coloring book, and more."--Page [4] de la couv.
Mosby's Textbook for Long-Term Care Nursing Assistants - E-Book Clare Kostelnick 2014-10-27 Mosby’s Textbook for LongTerm Care Nursing Assistants clearly and comprehensively addresses current responsibilities of the nursing assistant
working in a long-term care setting. Written at a 7th grade reading level, in an appealing visual format, this text
addresses the needs of learners of all levels. More than 100 procedures provide clear instructions for completing
skills in manageable segments for easier learning. The newly updated companion CD contains over 25 animated procedures
with exercises and an audio glossary to assist the multi-modal learner. 7th grade reading level promotes comprehension
in all levels of learners including ESL students. OBRA and CMS content highlights OBRA and CMS requirements for
providing care. Quality-of-Life boxes in each chapter and content throughout reinforce the importance of promoting
residents’ rights and enhancing the quality of life while providing care. Over 100 procedures with detailed step-bystep instructions for completing nursing assistant skills in manageable segments for easier learning. NNAAP
certification exam icons alert you to skills tested on the National Nurse Aide Assessment Program and state
certification exams. Promotion Safety and Comfort boxes offer guidelines for practicing safe and effective care to
enhance patient safety and comfort. Residents with Dementia boxes provide specific considerations for safe and
effective care of residents with dementia that help you meet the special needs of residents with dementia. Focus on
1/2

Downloaded from vstecssingapore.com on August 11, 2022 by guest

Rehabilitation boxes clarify considerations and insights about rehabilitation and restorative care. Delegation
Guidelines boxes highlight nursing assistant responsibilities for delegated tasks to better prepare you to deliver safe
and effective care. Caring About Culture boxes illustrate examples of cultural and ethnic beliefs and customs to help
you become a more sensitive care provider. Focus on Communication boxes emphasize importance of good communication and
provide practical tips to help you communicate more effectively and confidently. Teamwork and Time Management boxes
supply specific guidelines to help nursing assistants provide excellent, efficient care and cooperation among members
of health care team. NEW! Video clip icons in the procedures alert you to video clips on the accompanying Evolve site
to enhance your learning from the brand-new edition of Mosby’s Nursing Assistant Video Skills. Procedure icons next to
content headings alert you to related procedures. Review questions at the end of each chapter help you evaluate
learning.
Mosby's Canadian Manual of Diagnostic and Laboratory Tests - E-Book Kathleen Deska Pagana 2018-10-08 Written
exclusively for a Canadian market, Mosby’s Canadian Manual of Diagnostic and Laboratory Tests, Second Edition provides
clear, concise coverage of more than 700 of the most commonly performed tests, with Canadian lab values, SI units,
Canadian cultural considerations, and unique Canadian content. Its many features include an easy-to-understand writing
style, full-colour illustrations, and a logical organization. Each test entry is presented in a consistent format to
provide quick access to information on specimen collection, normal findings, indications, test explanation, procedure
and patient care, and test results and clinical significance, as well as any applicable contraindications, potential
complications, interfering factors, and related tests. The second edition has been updated to reflect the latest
procedures, equipment, and techniques, along with 24 of the most current laboratory and diagnostics test. Plus, updated
Canadian guidelines are highlighted by a maple leaf icon for easy reference! UNIQUE! Cultural Considerations boxes
highlight important aspects of working with patients from the diverse cultural and racial backgrounds of the Canadian
population, such as Indigenous communities. UNIQUE! SI units in the Normal Findings section of appropriate tests offer
quick and easy reference (conventional units also included). UNIQUE! Related Tests sections list tests that provide
similar information or are used to evaluate the same body system, disease process, or symptom. Addresses Canadian
privacy laws and legislation (including PHIPA and PIPEDA), the Canadian Labour Code, and policies for DNA collection,
reporting of infections such as Chlamydia, and much more. Follows Canadian standard precautions and procedures such as
those set forth by the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, as well as Canadian screening protocols such as those set
out in the Canadian Cancer Society Screening Guidelines. Necessary consideration given to the differences between
provinces/territories (and institutions) in regards to privacy legislation, obtaining consent, agency guidelines,
procedure protocols and the availability of tests. Provides information on Canadian test-tube colouring classifications
and guidelines for the correct order and process of collecting blood samples in Canada. Up-to-date Canadian statistics
are provided for topics such as STDs and C. difficile. NEW! Updated Canadian guidelines are highlighted by a maple leaf
icon in the text margin for easy identification and reference. NEW! 24 of the most current laboratory and diagnostic
tests added to this new edition. NEW! A description of commonly performed laboratory methods, explains methods used to
evaluate blood, urine, spinal fluid, and other specimens. UNIQUE! Coverage of the clinical significance of test results
explains why a given test result indicates specific diseases. NEW! Updated photographs and illustrations clarify key
concepts and reflect the latest procedures, equipment, and techniques.
Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants - Text and Workbook Package Sheila A. Sorrentino 2009-12-01 This money saving
package includes Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants - Text and Workbook.
Mosby's Textbook for the Home Care Aide Joan M. Birchenall 2003-01-01 Covering the essential content and procedures a
home care aide needs to know, Mosby's Textbook for the Home Care Aide, 3rd Edition prepares you for success in this
rapidly growing field. A clear approach makes the book easy to use and understand, featuring hundreds of full-color
photographs and drawings along with step-by-step procedures for skills performed by home care aides. Updated and
expanded in this edition are chapters on meeting the client's nutritional needs and on getting and keeping a job.
Written by home care experts Joan Birchenall and Eileen Streight, this textbook prepares you for the many types of
situations you may encounter as a home care aide. Hundreds of full-color photos and drawings depict key ideas and
clearly demonstrate procedure steps. Procedures provide step-by-step, easy-to-understand instructions on performing
important skills and tasks. UNIQUE! A cast of caregivers, including a supervisor and four home care aides, are
highlighted in scenarios that provide realistic examples of the types of situations you are likely to encounter in the
home care environment. Guidelines for Observing, Recording, and Reporting (ORR) are highlighted throughout the text,
emphasizing the home care aide's responsibilities for observing and documenting the client's condition and care. Key
considerations and reminders are presented in color font to emphasize the importance of performing these actions.
Objectives and Key Terms in each chapter focus your attention on essential information. Chapter summaries and study
questions review the key points in each chapter. Updated/Expanded Meeting the Client's Nutritional Needs chapter
includes the new MyPlate food guide and new nutrition guidelines. Updated/Expanded Getting a Job and Keeping It chapter
reflects the job prospects and challenges of today, including the realities of moving between states and differences in
certification requirements. Updated equipment photos are included. Evolve companion website includes skills competency
checklists and an audio glossary.
Mosby's Textbook for Nursing Assistants - E-Book Sheila A. Sorrentino 2020-03-16 Known for its comprehensive coverage,
readability, and visual presentation, Mosby’s Textbook for Nursing Assistants, 10th Edition helps prepare you to work
in long-term care, acute care, and subacute care settings — and includes a practice scenario in each chapter to enhance
clinical judgment skills. It is the most comprehensive text for CNA programs, packed with step-by-step instructions for
over 100 procedures and perfect for programs that are 80 hours or longer. The lifespan coverage includes skills not
only for adults and older residents, but also for maternity and pediatric patients, so you are comfortable in a variety
of care settings. New chapter organization allows you to learn in manageable portions and a revitalized art program
clarifies important concepts and procedural steps A clear writing style at a 7th grade reading level ensures
accessibility for low-level learners. Over 100 skills outlined in pre- procedure, procedure, and post-procedure
sections ensure you learn all the necessary steps to pass the skills portion of the certification exam. Complete
coverage of the knowledge and skills needed to pass the state certification exam and engage in safe practice. Focus on
Practice: Problem Solving provides scenarios that stimulate critical thinking about common situations encountered
during practice. Focus on Math feature reviews mathematical calculations needed in various care measures and
procedures. Focus on Surveys feature highlights the nursing assistant’s role during state inspections. Getting a Job
chapter covers the soft skills needed to seek and obtain employment. Focus on PRIDE: The Person, Family, and Yourself
boxes build on chapter concepts to help promote pride in the nursing assistant, the resident, and the resident’s
family. Promoting Safety and Comfort boxes emphasize the importance of the patient’s or resident’s safety and comfort.
Delegation Guidelines detail the specifics of accepting delegated tasks. Focus on Children and Older Person boxes
provide age-specific information about special needs, considerations, and circumstances of children and older persons.
Focus on Long-Term Care and Home Care boxes highlight information vital to providing competent care in the long-term
and home care settings. Focus on Communication boxes provide guidelines for how to clearly communicate with residents
and avoid comments that might make them uncomfortable. Caring About Culture boxes contain information to help you learn
about the various practices of other cultures. Teamwork and Time Management boxes provide specific guidelines to help
nursing assistants work most efficiently whether independently or as part of the nursing team. Chapter review questions
are a useful study guide found at the end of each chapter.
Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants - E-Book Leighann Remmert 2018-02-01 Designed for shorter programs of 85
hours or fewer, Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants, 6th Edition provides coverage of the concepts and skills
that are essential for becoming a nursing assistant. Known for its reader-friendly approach, and bright visual
presentation, the text covers OBRA-mandated content including step-by-step procedures for 76 skills covered on the
latest NATSEP certification exams. With focus on quality of life in the patient/person and self-pride in the nursing
assistant this concise text emphasizes the importance of treating residents with respect while providing safe,
competent, and efficient care. New features include Focus on Math to help you master the formulas and calculations
necessary for safe and effective caregiving and Focus on Pride: Application, which directs you to focus on residents’
emotional and mental needs during specific procedures. Over 75 procedures boxes are divided into step-by-step format
with instructions for performing each skill, including Quality of Life courtesies, Pre-procedure, Procedure, and PostProcedure sections to make learning critical skills easier. Concise coverage of nursing assistant content written at a
7th grade reading level that’s ideal and easy to use in classes with shorter hour requirements. Promoting Safety and
Comfort boxes highlight important considerations for providing safe and effective care while promoting patient comfort.
Focus on PRIDE boxes highlight personal and professional responsibility, rights and respect, independence and social
interaction, delegation and teamwork, and ethics and laws, encouraging you to promote pride in the person, family, and
themselves. Caring about Culture boxes contain information to help you learn about the various practices of other
cultures. Focus on Practice boxes at the end of each chapter present short case scenarios with questions so students
can consider practical applications for providing patient care. Focus on Communication boxes suggest what to say and
questions to ask when interacting with patients, residents, visitors, and the nursing team to ensure clear
communication in practice. Delegation Guidelines identify the nursing assistant's specific responsibilities in
accepting commonly delegated tasks. NEW! Getting a Job chapter describes the professional skills you need for seeking
and landing a job after certification. NEW! Focus on Math feature increases your critical thinking and calculation
skills to assist you in performing a variety of procedures. NEW! Urinary Catheters chapter focuses on safety concerns
surrounding perineal care. NEW! Content on electronic communication covers safety rules and wrongful use of electronic
communication methods including cell phones and social media. NEW! Focus on Pride: Application examines residents’
emotional and mental wellbeing during care for specific issues.
Nurse as Educator Susan Bacorn Bastable 2008 Designed to teach nurses about the development, motivational, and
sociocultural differences that affect teaching and learning, this text combines theoretical and pragmatic content in a
balanced, complete style. --from publisher description.
Adult Health Nursing - E-Book Barbara Lauritsen Christensen 2014-04-11 Part of the popular LPN Threads series, this
comprehensive text includes all of the vital medical-surgical and anatomy and physiology content you need to know. From
an introduction to A&P to discussions of disorders by body system and beyond, Adult Health Nursing, 6th Edition, is an
indispensable reference. Companion CD includes animations and audio clips depicting physiologic processes, physical
assessment video clips, an English/Spanish glossary with definitions and audio pronunciations, an anatomy coloring
book, and a fluid and electrolytes tutorial. Chapters begin with an overview of anatomy and physiology, providing a
clear, basic understanding of A&P that LPN/LVNs need to know. The consistent, logical framework of the nursing process
connects specific disorders to patient care. Safety Alert boxes help you implement The Joint Commission’s safety
guidelines in all settings, with considerations for special populations. Nursing Diagnosis boxes, screened and
highlighted in the text, include nursing diagnoses for specific disorders paired with the appropriate nursing
interventions. Skills in a step-by-step format with full-color illustrations present clearly defined nursing actions
with rationales for the skills and techniques you’ll use in practice. Medication tables are meticulously detailed and
provide quick access to action, dosage, precautions, and nursing considerations for commonly used drugs. Nursing Care
Plans, presented in a case-study format, emphasize patient goals and outcomes and end with Critical Thinking Questions
to develop your clinical decision-making skills. An emphasis on communication features real-life examples of nursepatient dialogue and illustrates practical guidelines for effective communication. Patient Teaching boxes and Family
Teaching boxes include post-hospital discharge guidelines and disease prevention instructions with a strong focus on
three-way communication among the nurse, patient, and family members. Life Span Considerations for Older Adults boxes
provide age-specific information for the care of the aging population, which is often the primary focus of the LPN/LVN
nurse. Home Care Considerations boxes discuss the issues facing patients and caregivers in the home health care
setting. Health Promotion boxes provide key information on staying healthy and preventing disease, with tips on
wellness from Healthy People 2010. Cultural Considerations boxes discuss how to address the health needs of a
culturally diverse patient population when planning care. Complementary and Alternative Therapy boxes includes
disorder-specific therapies, precautions, and possible side effects of non-traditional treatments. Enhanced focus on
the NCLEX® Examination offers end-of-chapter Get Ready for the NCLEX Examination! sections with key points for selfguided study and remediation and an extensive set of review questions for thorough self-assessment. Additional review
questions on Evolve provide instant feedback with correct answer and rationale for even more test-taking practice.
Evidence-Based Practice boxes summarize the latest research findings and highlight how they apply to LPN/LVN practice.
Updated, vibrant full-color design highlights key information and enhances your understanding of important concepts.
Foundations and Adult Health Nursing - E-Book Barbara Lauritsen Christensen 2013-12-27 Part of the popular LPN Threads
series, this comprehensive text includes in-depth discussions of fundamental concepts and skills, plus medical-surgical
content to help you provide safe and effective care in the fast-paced healthcare environment. Easy-to-read content, an
enhanced focus on preparing for the NCLEX® Examination, and a wealth of tips and study tools make Foundations and Adult
Health Nursing, 6th Edition, your must-have text!
Leading and Managing in Nursing - Revised Reprint Patricia S. Yoder-Wise 2013-01-01 Leading and Managing in Nursing,
5th Edition -- Revised Reprint by Patricia Yoder-Wise successfully blends evidence-based guidelines with practical
application. This revised reprint has been updated to prepare you for the nursing leadership issues of today and
tomorrow, providing just the right amount of information to equip you with the tools you need to succeed on the NCLEX
and in practice. Content is organized around the issues that are central to the success of professional nurses in
today's constantly changing healthcare environment, including patient safety, workplace violence, consumer
relationships, cultural diversity, resource management, and many more. ".. apt for all nursing students and nurses who
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are working towards being in charge and management roles." Reviewed by Jane Brown on behalf of Nursing Times, October
2015 Merges theory, research, and practical application for an innovative approach to nursing leadership and
management. Practical, evidence-based approach to today's key issues includes patient safety, workplace violence, team
collaboration, delegation, managing quality and risk, staff education, supervision, and managing costs and budgets.
Easy-to-find boxes, a full-color design, and new photos highlight key information for quick reference and effective
study. Research and Literature Perspective boxes summarize timely articles of interest, helping you apply current
research to evidence-based practice. Critical thinking questions in every chapter challenge you to think critically
about chapter concepts and apply them to real-life situations. Chapter Checklists provide a quick review and study
guide to the key ideas in each chapter, theory boxes with pertinent theoretical concepts, a glossary of key terms and
definitions, and bulleted lists for applying key content to practice. NEW! Three new chapters - Safe Care: The Core of
Leading and Managing, Leading Change, and Thriving for the Future - emphasize QSEN competencies and patient safety, and
provide new information on strategies for leading change and what the future holds for leaders and managers in the
nursing profession. UPDATED! Fresh content and updated references are incorporated into many chapters, including
Leading, Managing and Following; Selecting, Developing and Evaluating Staff; Strategic Planning, Goal Setting, and
Marketing; Building Teams Through Communication and Partnerships; and Conflict: The Cutting Edge of Change. Need to
Know Now bulleted lists of critical points help you focus on essential research-based information in your transition to
the workforce. Current research examples in The Evidence boxes at the end of each chapter illustrate how to apply
research to practice. Revised Challenge and Solutions case scenarios present real-life leadership and management issues
you'll likely face in today's health care environment.
Transitions Theory Afaf I. Meleis, PhD, DrPS (hon), FAAN 2010-02-17 "It is very exciting to see all of these studies
compiled in one book. It can be read sequentially or just for certain transitions. It also can be used as a template
for compilation of other concepts central to nursing and can serve as a resource for further studies in transitions. It
is an excellent addition to the nursing literature." Score: 95, 4 Stars. --Doody's "Understanding and recognizing
transitions are at the heart of health care reform and this current edition, with its numerous clinical examples and
descriptions of nursing interventions, provides important lessons that can and should be incorporated into health
policy. It is a brilliant book and an important contribution to nursing theory." Kathleen Dracup, RN, DNSc Dean and
Professor, School of Nursing University of California San Francisco Afaf Meleis, the dean of the University of
Pennsylvania School of Nursing, presents for the first time in a single volume her original "transitions theory" that
integrates middle-range theory to assist nurses in facilitating positive transitions for patients, families, and
communities. Nurses are consistently relied on to coach and support patients going through major life transitions, such
as illness, recovery, pregnancy, old age, and many more. A collection of over 50 articles published from 1975 through
2007 and five newly commissioned articles, Transitions Theory covers developmental, situational, health and illness,
organizational, and therapeutic transitions. Each section includes an introduction written by Dr. Meleis in which she
offers her historical and practical perspective on transitions. Many of the articles consider the transitional
experiences of ethnically diverse patients, women, the elderly, and other minority populations. Key Topics Discussed:
Situational transitions, including discharge and relocation transitions (hospital to home, stroke recovery) and
immigration transitions (psychological adaptation and impact of migration on family health) Educational transitions,
including professional transitions (from RN to BSN and student to professional) Health and illness transitions,
including self-care post heart failure, living with chronic illness, living with early dementia, and accepting
palliative care Organization transitions, including role transitions from acute care to collaborative practice, and
hospital to community practice Nursing therapeutics models of transition, including role supplementation models and
debriefing models
Basic Geriatric Nursing Gloria Wold 2004 Part of the popular LPN Threads series, this concise text presents the
theories and concepts of aging, the physiologic and psychosocial changes and problems associated with the process, and
appropriate nursing interventions. With its easy-to-read, clear writing style, this text provides exactly the right
depth and breadth of geriatrics content for LPN/LVNs. Clear, concise, consistent writing throughout. Nursing Process
section (in appropriate chapters) provides a strong framework for the discussion of the nursing care of the elderly
patient as related to specific disorders. Essential ethical and legal issues are presented as they relate to end-oflife care, restraints, and elder abuse. Clinical Situations provide individualized cases for students to study and
learn from. Nursing Interventions are grouped according to health care setting to make it easier to determine the
appropriateness of individual interventions for different patient populations. All-in-one Student Activities workbook
is included in a perforated section at the back of the book and includes NCLEX-style multiple-choice questions as well
as the new NCLEX-style questions (short-answer and fill-in-the-blank) to help students review chapter content and
prepare for the NCLEX exam(answers are found in the Instructor's Resource Manual). New chapter on end-of-life care
addresses essential content for both institutional and the home setting, including information on palliative and
hospice care, pain management, and how belief systems affect the dying person and caregivers. Delegation, leadership,
and management content is integrated throughout to address the changing role of LPN/LVNs. Delegation Considerations
boxes address such topics as restraints, elder abuse, and end-of-life care as related to responsibilities of nursing
assistants and other health care workers who are supervised by LPN/LVNs. Second color added to the design adds visual
appeal and helps to emphasize key content. Cultural Considerations boxes help students understand how to provide
culturally sensitive patient care. Complementary and Alternative Therapy boxes address popular therapies that are used
in pain relief and other treatments. Patient Teaching boxes instruct and inform both elderly patients and their
caregivers about health promotion, prevention, and age-specific interventions. Critical Thinking boxes pose questions
designed to stimulate thought and help students develop and improve their ability to think critically.
Mosby's Dental Assisting Exam Review - E-Book Mosby 2017-02-04 Prepare for and pass your local, state, or board exams
with Mosby’s Dental Assisting Exam Review, 3rd Edition. This best-selling comprehensive resource is modeled after the
format of the Certified Dental Assistant (CDA®) exam administered by the Dental Assisting National Board (DANB) and
includes 600 all-new questions. With a total of 2,800 total multiple-choice questions and nearly seven times the
practice of the CDA® exam, all the standard topics and procedures specific to dental assisting are meticulously
covered. In addition, an updated companion website includes a database of exam questions and a custom test generator
with time-clock functionality. Plus, this is the only product on the market to address state-by-state expanded
functions with state-specific questions to give you realistic practice wherever you plan to practice. Comprehensive
practice with 2,800 total multiple-choice questions provides nearly seven times the practice of the board exam.
National board format follows the Certified Dental Assistant (CDA®) blueprints with the same number and type of
questions you can expect to see in the General Chairside, Infection Control, and Radiation Health and Safety component
exams. Answer key and rationales help you assess your understanding and gauge your exam readiness. Unique companion
website allows you to practice specific types and numbers of questions or easily generate a simulated exam from the
2,800-question item bank to mimic the types and numbers of questions on the CDA® exam. Realistic computerized testing
experience with a clock functionality helps you learn to master time for optimal test-day readiness. Photos and
illustrations included with exam questions provide realistic exam simulation. NEW! Content review sections summarize
key information to provide an even more comprehensive exam-preparation product. NEW! Approximatley 600 all-new
questions provides you more opportunities to master content and gain test-taking confidence. NEW! Expanded question
rationales help you to break down and understand questions and strengthen your grasp of the material. UNIQUE!
Additional expanded functions questions ensure that you are prepared for exam success in any state you choose to
practice.
Mosby's Medical Dictionary - E-Book Mosby 2013-06-06 So much more than just a bestselling dictionary, Mosby’s Medical
Dictionary, 9th Edition is a one-stop reference to help you make sense of the complex world of health care. It features
over 56,000 authoritative definitions, quick-reference appendixes, a color atlas of the human body, and more than 2,450
full-color illustrations — nearly three times more than any other dictionary available — making it an indispensable
reference for health care consumers and professionals alike. UNIQUE! More than 2,450 color photographs and line
drawings demonstrate and explain complex conditions and abstract concepts. Over 56,000 comprehensive, authoritative,
high-quality definitions include expanded definitions for selected entries, particularly major diseases, disorders, and
procedures. A Color Atlas of Human Anatomy contains 43 pages of clearly labeled drawings for easy A&P review and
reference. Quick-reference appendixes offer quick access to useful reference information, such as commonly used
abbreviations, language translation guides, American sign language, and more. A strict, common-sense alphabetical
organization with no subentries makes it easy to find key terms and definitions. NEW! Over 300 new and updated
illustrations visually clarify key definitions and reflect current health care practice and equipment. NEW!
Approximately 11,000 new and revised definitions reflect the latest developments in health care. NEW! Editor Marie
O’Toole, EdD, RN, FAAN lends her expertise to this new edition, reviewing and revising all definitions and assembling a
team of leading consultants and contributors.
Williams' Essentials of Nutrition and Diet Therapy - Revised Reprint - E-Book Eleanor Schlenker 2013-08-13 From basic
nutrition principles to the latest nutrition therapies for common diseases, Williams’ Essentials of Nutrition & Diet
Therapy, 10th Edition, Revised Reprint offers a solid foundation in the fundamental knowledge and skills you need to
provide effective patient care. Authors Eleanor Schlenker and Sara Long address nutrition across the life span and
within the community, with an emphasis on health promotion and the effects of culture and religion on nutrition. The
revised edition has been updated with current government dietary guidelines, including the new MyPlate recommendations.
Other key topics include childhood obesity, metabolic syndrome, diabetes, and food safety. Plus, evidence-based
information and real-world case scenarios help you learn how to apply essential nutrition concepts and therapies in
clinical practice. Case studies illustrate key concepts in authentic, "real-life" scenarios that reinforce learning and
promote nutritional applications. Cultural Content boxes highlight the critical, yet often overlooked, role culture
plays in nutrition — a role that is becoming more important as the population becomes more diverse. Feature boxes
spotlight newsworthy issues related to the chapter topic, including: Diet–Medications Interactions — dietary warnings
related to specific prescription drugs. Complementary and Alternative Medicine (CAM) — information on the uses,
contraindications, and advantages/disadvantages of common herbs and supplements. Focus on Food Safety — important
storage and preparation considerations for preventing food-borne illness. Health Promotion sections in each chapter
emphasize the importance of health promotion and wellness as part of an effort to stress healthy lifestyle choices and
prevention as the best "medicine." Websites of Interest at the end of every chapter lists reliable Internet resources
for further study and exploration of various nutrition topics. Key terms are highlighted throughout the text with
definitions on the same page for instant reference. Includes complimentary online access to Nutritrac 5.0, the latest
version of Mosby’s premier nutrition and exercise management program that features over 1,000 new foods and enhanced
functionality. Evidence-Based Practice boxes emphasize the importance of using research to achieve the best possible
patient outcomes. Expanded health promotion coverage includes the World Health Organization’s definition of "health,"
the concept of wellness, and patient education. An in-depth discussion of childhood obesity explores the impact and
prevention of this major health concern. Additional information on metabolic syndrome examines its effects on the
cardiovascular system. Coverage of nutrition support includes the use of adapted feeding tools to aid patients in
various disease states. Perspective in Practice boxes offer quick access to practical applications of nutrition
principles. Choose Your Foods: Exchange Lists for Diabetes features the latest updates from the American Dietetic
Association.
Lippincott's Textbook for Nursing Assistants Pamela J. Carter 2005 This textbook for nursing assistants will prepare
students not only to function in the traditional nursing assistant role in nursing homes, hospitals, and home health,
but also will prepare students to advance their careers. A nursing assistant student who uses this text will have a
firm foundation by which to transition to an LPN and ultimately an RN role. The text offers a compelling art program, a
direct, conversational writing style, and an emphasis on professionalism and humanism. A back-of-book CD-ROM includes
an audio glossary.
Mosby's PDQ for LPN Mosby, Inc 2007-11-29 Easily locate critical clinical information at a moment's notice with Mosby's
PDQ for the LPN. This easy-to-use, pocket-sized guide is your rapid reference to the hundreds of important nursing
facts, formulas, lab values, and procedures you might need in the clinical setting. 10 color-coded sections break out
key coverage of drugs, emergency care, pediatrics, patient teaching, obstetrics, geriatrics, patient assessment, and
more. A special facts section contains additional information on essential formulas, conversion tables, and
abbreviations. NEW! Thoroughly updated content throughout the book places a focus on the latest information on
temperature measurement techniques, IV medications and administration, burn assessment, emergency and wound care,
nutrition, child development, and infection control. NEW! Greater emphasis on patient safety includes highlighted
information throughout the text to address this crucial aspect of nursing care in today's health care arena. NEW!
Increased focus on evidence-based guidelines for all procedures and skills ensure the information is helping you
provide the best care possible. NEW! Thoroughly updated content throughout the book places a focus on the latest
information on temperature measurement techniques, IV medications and administration, burn assessment, emergency and
wound care, nutrition, child development, and infection control. NEW! Greater emphasis on patient safety includes
highlighted information throughout the text to address this crucial aspect of nursing care in today's health care
arena. NEW! Increased focus on evidence-based guidelines for all procedures and skills ensure the information is
helping you provide the best care possible.
Study Guide for Lehne's Pharmacology for Nursing Care Richard A. Lehne 2015-02-06 The critical thinking and study
questions in this book include review of knowledge, application of knowledge to nursing care, analysis of nursing
situations that require clinical decision-making, and prioritization of nursing actions. -- Publisher description
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